
 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
  
  
  

October  2020 

Monthly  Newsletter  

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

COVID PROCEDURES 

Although we will still be celebrating birthdays and holidays at our 
school, we are not allowing treats to be sent and passed out at this 
time. We will provide the children with a special snack and plenty 
of fun activities on these days. Thanks for your understanding. 

 

 

Halloween   

 Our Halloween celebrations will be as follows: 

Young Nursery: Thursday October 29 & Friday October 30  

Nursery: Thursday October 29 & Friday October 30   

Junior: Friday, October 30   

Pre K: Friday, October 30     

Kindergarten: Friday, October 30  

 All children may wear their costumes to school on their party day.  
If they are daycare children please send a change of clothes and we 
will change them before lunch.   

 Please take care in choosing costumes; no scary or violent 
characters please.  Every year we are pleased with the care taken 
when making your costume choices, many of our younger children 
can be frightened easily, especially by masks; thank you for making 
their day easier. 
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Upcoming Events 

 

• October 12:  
Teacher Inservice; 
School is Closed! 
 

 
 

• October 29 & 30: 
Halloween Parties 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder:  
 Bobbie Noonan’s 
will be CLOSED 
Monday, October 
12th.  Full tuition 
will be due this 
week. 

 
 

•  
 



 Fall is Here! 

 With the change of seasons comes new outerwear.  Please 
make sure all sweaters, coats, jackets and hats are labeled with 
your child’s name.  Daycare children will go outside daily (weather 
permitting).  Please do not ask us to keep your child inside.  Our 
policy is “if your child is well enough to attend school he/she is well 
enough to go outside.”  The state of Illinois requires children to go 
outside every day that the temperature is over 20 degrees. 

 
Happy October Birthdays! 

  
                    Caleb Olalekan   10/12 

                Jordan Harris  10/13 
                James Cesak   10/21 
                 Jemma Pettit  10/28 

                       Penelope Kozeluh  10/28 
                                         Michael Sinople   10/30 
  
  
Reminders:  

Tuition is due the first day your child attends school.   
Any changes in address, phone numbers, arrival and departure times 

must be done in writing.   
 With the weather starting to change we think of snow!!! If you ever 
wonder if school will be closed because of the weather, or in case of 
emergency here is how you can stay informed.   Listen to WGN radio, WBBM 
radio, or the major network news shows.  The website to contact is 
www.emergencyclosingcenter.com.    Please make sure we have an email 
address for you; if there is an emergency, emails will be sent out and a 
message will be posted on Facebook.  Thank you! 
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